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The Challenging Racism Group (CRG) spent most of this past program year working on the 
transition to supporting the evolving Racial Justice Arc.  
 
The CRG core team met some on our own, had meetings with QuianaDenae Perkins, and some 
of us became involved in the formation of the Racial Justice Arc.  Others are concentrating their 
efforts on working with groups such as ICPJ (Interfaith Council for Peace and Justice), and the 
UUAA Restorative Justice group. 
 
As the congregation brings the vision of becoming more involved in Anti Racism/Anti 
Oppression work to life, this is a natural home for the work that the Challenging Racism Group 
has done in the past. 
 


